
 

 

Jumelages Galway Enjoy the Mutli-Section Meeting  
in Hendaye, France in September 2017 

 
The Nord Isere Section organised the mutli-section meeting in Hendaye from 24 
September to 1 October 2017. Twelve members from the Galway Section attended 
this very enjoyable meeting and were delighted to meet friends from the Nord Isere, 
Bonn, Bielsko Biala, and DarmstadtSections. 

 
 
Danielle Thery and her colleagues from the Nord Isere Section had prepared a very 
interesting and exciting programme for this meeting. It was wonderful to spend time 
in the Basque Country which had so much to offer, great scenery, beautiful towns, 
great walks, a most interesting culture and history, nice climate, and top-class food, 
wine, and cider, with such an excellent tour guide! What more could anyone ask for 
than spending enjoyable time with friends in Southern France and Northern Spain? 
 

 



 

 

 
The accommodation at the holiday village of Azureva of Hendaye was very good and 
a great choice for this meeting.The location, so close to the Hendaye beach, was a 
real bonus as we all had opportunities to spend time on the beach and enjoy a swim 
in the Atlantic! The Azureva provided facilities for an international sing-song on a few 
occasions and Willionce again provided excellent music and this was an enjoyable 
and entraining experience for all. 
 

 
 
We all have great memories of the meeting and very well done to Danielle and her 
team. 
 
 

 
 



 

 

More Pictures from the Mutli-Section Meeting  

in Hendaye, Sept 2017 

 

 
 

 
 

 


